
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Pursuant to section 24-6-402 of the Colorado Revised Statutes, you are hereby notified 

that Ute Water Conservancy District’s Water and Construction Committee will meet at 

7:00 a.m. on July 9, 2024 at the district office, 2190 H 1/4 Road. Instructions on how to 

attend remotely will be posted on the District’s website prior to the meeting at the 

following link:  https://www.utewater.org/public-notices   

 

For information on connecting to the meeting, requesting aids or services, or inquiring 

about accessibility, please contact the District’s External Affairs Manager, Andrea Lopez, 

at 970-242-7491 or alopez@utewater.org as soon as possible, preferably at least one day 

before the meeting. 

 

Ute Water Conservancy District 

Briana Board, Secretary 

Posted: 7-2-2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


